
Date: Fri, 9 Mar 2007  
From: Erick Moreau <Erick@waassoc.com> 
Subject: Good Contractor 

As I have managed the Eden design and construction process, I have been 
working with one of the most professional construction companies I have 
seen in a long time.   

Please take a moment to visit their web site and get acquainted with the 
types of projects they are capable of doing. 

I would like to recommend them to you, and would suggest you think of 
them when providing references or suggesting contractors to our clients. 

Before recommending them, you might want to call Jeff and discuss the 
project you have in mind, to assert that they are interested in that project.   

For instance, Jeff has indicated to me that they do not do condominium work, 
but there are plenty of other projects coming our way. 

They are quite competitive and do good, conscientious work. 

Having them work on our projects will only result in making us look good. 

Keep them in mind when the opportunity arises. 

Thanks. 

Erick Moreau 
Principal 
Weir/Andrewson Associates, Inc. 
990 A Street, Suite K 
San Rafael, CA  94901 
415-485-9797 
 
(Email originally sent to partners of Weir/Andrewson Associates, Inc. from 
the architect of the Josephine Lum Lodge project) 
 
 


